
April 11,2011 

Mr. Emile Stieffel 
Aurora Country Club 
5244 General Meyer Avenue 
New Orleans, La 70131 

Dear Emile: 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your generous donation to 
the Pelican Athletic Club Charity Foundation's 2nd Annual Aces Against 
Aneurysms Tournament held Monday, April 4,2011. 

Your support has played an important role in the success of this event. The 
tournament has raised over $12,000.00 for aneurysm awareness. 

For tax purposes, Pelican Athletic Club Charity Foundation's Federal Tax ID is 
#72-1512048. 

Sincerely, 

Barbara Fisher 
Pelican Athletic Club 
Director of Tennis 

11 70 Meadowbrook Boulevard Mandeville, La 70471 985-626-3706 


